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Background 
 
There is an increasing practice in Renfrewshire secondary schools of 
teachers being timetabled to teach Bi-Level and Tri-Level SQA courses. 
This has taken place without any consultation and discussion around the 
pedagogical merits of such a practice and the resource and workload 
implications involved. 
 
 
Action 
  
The Teachers’ Side requests that the Management Side advises Headteachers 
to include the timetabling of Bi-Level and Tri-Level Courses as part of 
ongoing discussions around reducing teacher workload. 
 


